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The Salisbury Harbor Commission met on Thursday, November 19, 2015.  Members in 

attendance were Chris Chapman, Reggie Santos, Tom Olsen, Dave Chretien, Ron Ray and Mark 

Audette.  Salisbury Harbormaster Ray Pike and Assistant Harbormaster Willem Van de Stadt 

were also present.  Absent was Wayne David. 

 

The informational minutes of the October 15, 2015 non-quorum discussion were approved. 

 

Ray Pike presented the Harbormaster’s Report 

 

- A letter has been sent to the Massachusetts Harbormaster’s Association offering the 

Dusky to anyone who may want it. 

- The Town of Newbury has not responded to Ray’s letter offering the Dusky. 

 

Old Business 

 

- Willem Van de Stadt made a presentation regarding a Harbormaster’s Office to be 

located at the Town Pier.  Mark Audette made a motion to allocate a sum not to exceed 

$8,000.00, subject to all approvals by the Town, to purchase a shed from Reed’s Ferry for 

this purpose.  Dave Chretien seconded the motion.  All voted in Favor except Reggie 

Santos abstained. 

- Reggie Santos made a presentation regarding the refurbishment or purchase of the “No 

Wake Buoys”.  Tom Olsen motioned to allocate $3,500.00 to refurbish all existing 

Buoys.  Mark Audette seconded the motion.  All voted in Favor except Reggie Santos 

abstained. 

- Chairman Chapman noted that the Boating Infrastructure Grant has been re-submitted to 

the Division of Marine Fisheries.  A decision is pending. 

 

New Business 

 

- A lengthy discussion ensued regarding the maintenance issues relating to the Corbin.  

The main issue was whether the existing engines should be repaired or should new 

engines be purchased.  The current engines have been used for 2,000 hours. David 

Chretien motioned to purchase 2 new engines from Riverfront Marine at a price not to 

exceed $33,012.00.  Ron Ray seconded the motion.  All voted in Favor. 

 



- Reggie Santos presented to the Board the need to repair the two “stiff arms” that support 

the dock system to the pier.  Mr. Santos made a motion to repair the two stiff arms at a 

price not to exceed $1,900.00 at Wilson Welding.  Ron Ray seconded the motion.  All 

voted in Favor except Reggie Santos abstained. 

 

Ron Ray motioned to adjourn the meeting at 8:57 p.m.  Dave Chretien seconded the motion.  All 

voted in Favor 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Mark Audette 


